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Our Ref: CJC/SM/Contingency 

 

30th March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Re: Further Contingency Arrangements  

 

As you are all aware, this week I once again had to request certain year groups to remain at home on Monday, 

Tuesday and Wednesday and I said I would write to you again should further contingencies be required. Today 

we have looked at expected staff absence levels for the rest of this week and I am pleased to report that the 

situation begins to improve towards the end of the week with a number of staff returning for Friday.  I am 

however going to have to request that Year 9 once again stay at home for tomorrow (Thursday) as absences 

are still extremely challenging tomorrow.  

 

Thursday 31st March: Year 9 to remain at home, all other year groups in school as usual 

Friday 1st April: All year groups in school as usual. 

  

Whilst at home, students should continue to access their usual lessons via their Google Classrooms which 

should have key resources and assignments available for them to learn from during the day. 

  

I very much hope that this is the last time I will have to resort to such measures and a semblance of normality 

is able to resume going forward. 

   

Thank you once again for your patience, support and cooperation. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr C J Coole PGCE, NPQH 

Head Teacher 

 


